Southington Public Schools Safety Tip Line
Dear Parents / Staff / Students / Community Members:
The Southington Board of Education’s continued effort to provide a safe environment for all will now include an anonymous safety tip-line that officially launched on Monday, January 9, 2012.
The following information is important for everyone to have:
Phone Number for the Southington Public Schools Safety Tip Line
[bookmark: _GoBack]860-637-2006
 Message recorded…
“You have reached the Southington Public Schools Safety Tip Line.  Please leave a message regarding your concern.  Messages will be checked during regular office hours Monday through Friday.  Your concern will be forwarded to the appropriate administrator before the close of the day on which it is heard.  If this is an emergency, please hang up and contact the Southington Police Department at 911 or (860) 621-0101.  Thank you for contacting the Southington Public Schools Safety Tip Line.”
We look forward to your continued support and partnership with our ongoing school safety initiative.

